
Announcement: Winner of the Open Call for Proposals 
 
We are pleased to announce that Alliance of Mental Health Centers (in Czech: Aliance center duševního 
zdraví) has been selected as the recipient of the WHO’s Open Call for Proposals: Supporting Social 
Cohesion and Integration of the Most Vulnerable Groups of Ukrainian Refugees in Czechia by 
Strengthening the Sustainability of Community MHPSS Services Provision in the Regions. 
Alliance of Mental Health Centers was chosen for their innovative and sustainable approach to delivering 
mental health and psychosocial support (MHPSS) services to the most vulnerable Ukrainian refugees. 
Their proposal demonstrated a strong commitment to improving the well-being of refugees residing in 
collective centers and shelters, ensuring long-term integration and support within the Czech health 
system. 
 
We look forward to working together with Alliance of Mental Health Centers to help address the 
pressing needs of these communities. 
Congratulations to Alliance of Mental Health Centers (Aliance center duševního zdraví), and thank you to 
all who submitted their proposals! 
 


